From: Rose Holdorf

To: Benton Public Comment; SCHUETZ Petra; *Benton Web PIO; MCENENY Rachel
Cc: Andrew Child; Cathy Holdorf

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Please oppose/Deny LU-24-027

Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 7:32:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Petra, Anne, and Rachel,

I am reaching out this morning with regards to the staff report that was sent yesterday for

the Coffin Butte Landfill Expansion Application (LU-24-027). I received confirmation that my
testimony would be included in the report (copied below), but my testimony was not in the
report. Additionally, my mom (Cathy Holdorf) and partner (Andrew Child) also submitted
testimonies by the deadline and neither is in the report.

It is my understanding that the Planning Commission must have 7 days prior to the hearing to
read the full packet. Will my testimony and that of my family members be read by the
Planning Commission? Will the hearing be postponed to allow enough time for the Planning
Commission to read my testimony? I share a property line with Republic Services and this
expansion proposal is of utmost importance to our family.

Thank you,
Rose Holdorf

On Mon, Apr 21, 2025 at 7:15 AM Benton Public Comment
<PublicComment@bentoncountyor.gov> wrote:

Hello - Your email has been received.

If you have submitted written testimony regarding the Coffin Butte Landfill Expansion
Application (LU-24-027), it will be added to the official record. Please note: In order for
written comments to be included in the staff report, they must be submitted by 5 p.m.
on April 21, 2025.

Written comments received after the staff reportis posted and before the April 29th
Public Hearing will be provided to the Planning Commission at the Public Hearing;
however, the Commission will not have had time to read them in advance.
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